
 

Come to the Flagstaff Benefit Expo on Monday November 7th  

The Benefit Expo is returning in-person this year 

at the High-Country Conference Center on:  

 

Monday, November 7, 2022, 9:00 am - 2:00 pm.   

 

At the Expo you can receive a free flu vaccine so 

be sure to bring your medical insurance card.  

Attendees can use the conference center parking 
garage. 
  

Join us for the last NAU HDHP\HSA informational session 

NAU’s annual HSA contribution will increase to $720 for employee and $1,440 for family and 

Employee contributions will remain the same for the third straight year.  Maybe this is now the time to 

learn more about how this plan works and decide if you should switch plans. 

Thursday, November 10th 10:00 am – 11:00 am    Meeting Link   

Drop-in Sessions 

Do you have questions about the changes to your benefits? Need help changing your benefit 

elections? The HR Benefits Team will be sponsoring three drop-in sessions. 

Facility Services, Building 77 – Conference Room A 

▪ Wednesday, November 9th 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

▪ Friday, November 18th 8:00 am – 10:00 am 
 

If you can’t attend a drop-in session but have questions about your benefits or Open Enrollment, you 

can always contact Human Resources at nauhrbenefits@nau.edu or call 928.523.2223. 

 

For information about Open Enrollment go to the Open Enrollment web page. 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTMwZmExNzItYjMyOS00MzNlLWE0NmQtNzk4ZmNiNGY1NTAw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2227d49e9f-89e1-4aa0-99a3-d35b57b2ba03%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e0e52a13-3cd1-40ee-b470-e9f8002cfd41%22%7d
mailto:nauhrbenefits@nau.edu
https://in.nau.edu/human-resources/open-enrollment-4/

